
I have cancer and it good to see my surgery 
supporting Macmillan.

This surgery has been very supportive and caring. I just wanted
 to show my support and appreciation.

20 patients attended

£115 raised for Macmillan

New Street Surgery
Macmillan Coffee Morning & Afternoon

New Street Surgery held an event to support

Macmillan. All the patients attending

appointments or dealing with queries were given

an opportunity to take part with this event. It was

also supported by Patient Particiption Group (PPG)

members.

Social prescriber -  Anila

Comments from the patients that attended:



and it good to see my surgery supporting
Macmillan.
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Would you like to be next to showcase what your GP surgery is
doing to improve the patient experience?

Please contact Melissa Elders - Community Outreach Lead
078852 14547 email:

Melissa.Elders@healthwatchsandwell.co.uk 

Please contact surgery to book
 an appointment with social prescriber 

Anila.


